
                      

 
 

                23rd March 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Eastway Explorers and Nursery Educational Visit to Vale Park, New Brighton  

Tuesday 5th April 2022 

  

We are very excited to let you know that the children in Eastway Explorers and Nursery 

will be visiting Vale Park in New Brighton as part of their topic Fairy Tales. This will be a 

half day visit.  

  

We will be travelling by coach to New Brighton. Please ensure that your child is in school 

on time as we will be leaving school straight after registration. We will return to school 

in time to dismiss the children at 11.45am for those children who go home then.  

  

For this visit please your child can come to school dressed in their clothes (long sleeved 

top, track suit bottom/leggings, warm coat and suitable walking shoes). It is very 

important that if your child’s medical information has changed, you must inform 

school immediately.  

 
A voluntary contribution of £4.00 per child is requested for this visit. Please pay this 

via ParentPay. You will need to provide consent via ParentPay for your child to go on the 

trip. We also require some parent helpers on the day. Please inform your child’s class 

teacher if you can help on the day.   

  

Yours sincerely,   

  

Mrs Cullen and Mrs Grabe  

Nursery Teacher and Eastway Explorers Room Lead   

 
 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

  
  

Eastway Primary School   
Rossall Road    

Moreton   
Wirral    

CH46 8TA   

Headteacher:  Mrs Emily Morris   
  

 :    0151 677 1235    

:    schooloffice@eastway.wirral.sch.uk   

:     eastway - primary.eschools.co.uk   
  

  
  

  

  

Bringing Learning to Life 

  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

  
  

Eastway Primary School   
Rossall Road    

Moreton   
Wirral    

CH46 8TA   

Headteacher:  Mrs Emily Morris   
  

 :    0151 677 1235    

:    schooloffice@eastway.wirral.sch.uk   

:     eastway - primary.eschools.co.uk   
  

  
  

  

  

Bringing Learning to Life 

  


